
From: Stephanie Smith
To: Stephanie Smith
Subject: FW: Written Comment
Date: Tuesday, February 6, 2024 12:40:35 PM

 
From: Juston Ferreira  
Sent: Thursday, January 25, 2024 7:12 AM
To: Deputations Presentations <Deputations.Presentations@mississauga.ca>
Subject: Written Comment
 
Name: Juston Ferreira 
 
Address: 270 Chruch Street, Mississauga 
 
Regarding address: 6, 10 and 12 Queen Street South, 16 James Street, and 2 William Street
 
 
I would like to express my perspective on the proposed development. While I acknowledge
the necessity of increased density amid the housing crisis, my primary reservation lies with the
depicted architectural style in the rendering. Streetsville stands as a distinctive village within
our city, and I firmly advocate for a design that reflects its uniqueness. Given the strategic
location at one of Streetsville's entrances, it is imperative that the architecture is not only
distinctive but also resonates with the heritage of Streetsville, seamlessly complementing its
surroundings. I appreciate your time and consideration on this matter.
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